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Spring is around the corner and our spirits rise with the increase in warmer
temperatures. We are planning a garage sale June 17 and 18. Contact Karen
Roberts at 419 975-3648 to participate.

From the desk of Larry Madeker, our man in charge of mulch and landscaping:

Liberty’s plan, weather permitting, is to start with the mulch and edging here
on April 11th. If anyone has any special landscaping or mulching needs contact
Isaac directly at 740 501-5221 asap so that your project gets planned for.

From the desk of Melanie Riggleman, our treasurer:

Happy St. Patricks Day! I thought I would give you a 2 month in report on our
financial situation at Tower Lakes. I am happy to report that all the building
funds are invested in either CD’s or money market accounts, with enough in the
checking account balance to cover any of your immediate needs. We have a
savings account for future capital expenditures should the need arise and still
have a checking account balance to cover roughly 10 months of expenses. We
are very sound financially. I will again be providing building fund reports to
each building rep. after June business closes. Please don’t hesitate to call if you
have any questions.

The Social Committee

Come one, come all for breakfast at Der Dutchman on Saturday, March 26, at
8:30 am. Call Joyce Curry, 419 756-1953 if you plan to attend so that we can
have a large enough table. It is a great time for newbies and seasoned vets.

The Board is pleased to welcome 2 new, and much needed, members: Pat
Lapczenski and Joe Petrycki. They are very well qualified. Also, many thanks to
retiring Board member Brad Funk.


